
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to 4th  week. We keep praying for the eternal 

rest of Fr. Anthony J. Kelly CSsR. This week we have 

a comment for altar decoration in Lenten season, the 

poem “Down” by Krisna and a reminder for 

registration for the social volleyball tournament. 

 

Enjoy your reading! 
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 LET 

Down 

 Let the time greet your day 

Touch your soul and your way 

God wants it to play on the day you 
are sad  

 Take your time to share with God 

Now and Tomorrow before sunset 

Do not be afraid day is ending since 

God no go away 

 God my heart is broken 

 I can’t do the proper way 

 I was lost in the dark side 

 Come, help, and bring me up 

                        Krisna Papalesa, SVD 

 

  

  This is one of the beautiful images of the decoration during 

the Lenten Season. The simplicity of the decoration with the 

simple ornament always brings a fresh sense of the Lenten 

Season. The simple decorations on the Altar teach us to be 

simple, focus on Jesus, and be gentle with others. 



 

Social Volleyball Tournament 

 The YTU SRC is inviting you to come along for some fun and games. 

What  A friendly volleyball tournament, followed by a social BBQ. 

When              Friday, 5th April, 2-6 pm.  

Where YTU Campus (next to St. Paschal’s Chapel) for Volleyball. 

  BBQ at Doris Maru, SVD Seminary, Middle Yard. 

Who  All students and staff of YTU and ELSPM 

Teams Open composition, 8 players each.  

Form a team yourself, or join one of your choice. 

 

Please Register  

Scan the QR code or click on the link to register. Even if you’re 

not playing, come along and meet people, help out and enjoy 

outdoor fellowship. 

https://forms.gle/jnApwPwMEpFMBY6A6 

Contact an SRC team meme if you have any questions. 
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